
From: Amar Preet Singh   
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 10:05 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number: A-2023-0267 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

My name is Amarpreet and i am an owner for 147 Moffatt Avenue Brampton and i have no objection for 
driveway extension of 140 Moffatt Avenue Brampton. 

  

Regards, 

  

Amar 

 


